
We look forward to 
meeting our new

prospective Colina
families for the 

2023-2024 school year. 
Join us for an in-person

informational evening to
hear all about what

Colina has to offer to
students and families!   

COLINA MIDDLE SCHOOL
FUTURE COUGAR NIGHT

NOVEMBER 17 ,  2022
6-7 :30PM

Informational
Session Includes:

Academics
Activities
Leadership
Performing Arts

1500 Hillcrest Dr. Thousand Oaks, CA 91362    (805) 495-7429

For more information, please email 
Heather Lane, 

Dean of Student Support Services
at hlane@conejousd.org


